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Two schools in Russia have just finished their Peace Designer workshops! After completing all 8 

sessions, two teams from each school have formulated projects to carry forward, tackling matters such as 

sustainable lifestyle swaps and self identity. We are so excited to see their projects come to life! 

 

For younger children, we are still hosting our "Eco-lessons". Through these sessions young students are 

introduced to environmental issues and possible solutions. The children are also encouraged to think of 

ways they can contribute to their communities through volunteering projects. 

 

 
 


